
From: Alan Stoyell   
Sent: 04 March 2023 14:14 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Objection to Pelham Spring Solar Farm 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: Application No. S62A/2022/0011:Land East of Pelham Substation, Maggots End, Manuden 
 
Attached are two letters that relate to this application - 
 
1) Letter 1 - 26 Nov '21 - Original Application 
                 UTT/21/3356/FUL 
Despite the new application by Low Carbon having some changes, much of what is included in this 
objection from 2021 is still relevant to the current application. 
This application was refused by Uttlesford DC. 
 
2) Letter 2 - 4 Mar '23 - New Application 
                  S62A/2022/0011 
These additional objections should be taken into account when the review scheduled shortly takes 
place. 
 
I sincerely trust that the level of local objections and the opportunity for better alternatives will 
ensure that the latest application is also refused. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Alan Stoyell 
Concerned Resident 
 




